
Thursday, May 27, 2023 
 
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families, 
 
POWER OUTAGE & MUSICAL: 
 
This afternoon, we had a brief power outage due to a falling limb.  The power has been 
restored, and school will be in session tomorrow. 
 
The MPHS Theatre production of Legally Blonde will continue as scheduled tonight at 7:00 PM.  
There will be performances on Friday at 7:00 PM, and Saturday at 2:00 PM and 7:00 PM. Tickets 
are $10 for students and staff, $15 for adults.  Tickets may be purchased at bit.ly/mphstheatre 
or at the door. 
 
If you need any assistance, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction. 
 
Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening! 
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